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Heller Announces More Than $12.5 Million for Reno-Tahoe International Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the Federal Aviation Administration has awarded Reno-Tahoe International Airport $10,530,401 in construction funding and an additional $2 million for noise mitigation. 
“The Reno-Tahoe International Airport is essential to the economic health and growth of Northern Nevada.  Ensuring that adequate funds are made available for construction costs and noise mitigation are vital to the operation of the airport and the community.  I am pleased the Administration made these funds available,” said Heller.  
The grant funding for construction will go to reconstructing and rehabilitating a taxiway, removing obstructions, and installing security equipment.  The noise mitigation will go towards soundproofing approximately 72 residences near the airport.
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